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2019 is gone, welcome 2020. Now is the time for reflection and to give 
thanks. I am thankful for my family who has put up with the phone calls, meet-
ings and outings. My lovely wife Irene who has helped me immensely and 

offered suggestions where needed. I have been a part of the Verrazano 10-13 since inception in 2001. 
I have been an Executive Board member since 2001, 11 years as President. I have been blessed with 
some great hard working men, none better than the current Executive Board.  Vice President Joe 
Molloy is a workhorse. Without Joe, our newsletter would not be the quality it is. Christopher Piazza, 
our new Treasurer has implemented a new data base which should be up and running when you receive 
this newsletter. Our website is being revamped to be user friendly. Recording Secretary Paul Gallo has 
been busy setting up casino trips and shows. We just had a successful trip to the old Sands Casino. 
Corresponding Secretary Vin Montagna, a friend since grammar school and one who keeps his finger 
on the pulse of the city. My Sergeant at Arms and go to guy when I need anything Jack Hellman. Jack 
and I have been running the successful golf outing since inception. Jack has always been just a phone 
call away. Let me not forget John Donohue who is instrumental on securing our grants from our 401c3 
status. Health and Welfare Chairman Joe Bonamo always keeps us up to date on our health plans. We 
have 3 Trustee’s who are always there for you and I. 
       An organization like ours also needs the help from friends of the 10-13. Barbara Gallo and Vivian 
Martarella quickly come to mind. Specifically with this year’s golf outing. Thank you both from all of 
us.  
       Our annual Christmas Luncheon was held again at Nucci’s. Paul and his staff were once again 
more than cordial. Food was great and service exemplary. We had many guests including K9 Timmy 
who was named after Police officer Timenko who was killed in the line of duty. A plaque was presented 
to his handler. Officer Timenko’s mother was present. Several of our Board of Directors wives were 
present this year. They deserved an afternoon off after putting up with the rigors of running our organ-
ization. 
       The scholarships were won by the following: The Colonel David B. Kelly High School scholarship 
went to Jessica McLoughlin, granddaughter of John McLoughlin. The Captain Ed Ruess Scholarship 
went to Angelo Scala, grandson of Frank Martucci. The Sgt. Larry Ernst Scholarship went to Allison 
Kaht, granddaughter of P.O. Hank Cartmell. The P.O. Don Vinci Scholarship went to Jiwana Movello, 
granddaughter of P.O. Enrico Cucco. Congratulations all. 
       This year’s “Man of the Year” award went to John Donohue. As previously stated, John was instru-
mental in acquiring the grants that help us in our charitable endeavors. John also was President from 
2013-2014. It was John who is always camped out at the 6th. hole taking pictures of all our golfers at 
the golf outing. John also handles the paperwork for our yearly audits. Thank you John from the entire 
Verrazano 10-13 organization. 
       Here is hoping to see as many of you as possible at our monthly meetings. We will have a full agen-
da of guests, especially in an election year.  
       I would like to wish all our members a Happy and Healthy New Year. I also pray for our “Brothers 
in Blue” who a fighting tough odds in keeping our city safe.   

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 by Richard Commesso
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VICE PRESIDENT’S LINES - Joseph Molloy  
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL!!! 
 

Police Officers across the country continue to find themselves, too often, in dangerous and deadly times. 
We must give our brothers and sisters in law enforcement our strongest support in their thankless task of protecting the 

same people who blame them for all that is wrong with today's society.  
 

I know a kind word or thank you will be much appreciated.  Let them know that we have their six (6) whenever you can.  If any of 
our members attending our monthly meetings knows of a police officer in the neighborhood or who may have the sector, do not hes-
itate to invite them to drop-in for a hot meal.  A good gesture goes a long way. 
 

As usual, our Annual Christmas Luncheon at Nucci’s was great with over 100 guests in attendance! 
 

A lot of time, effort and expense is spent on producing and mailing our quarterly Newsletter and ID Cards.  Please support our efforts 
by paying your annual dues of $25.00 in a timely manner.  Anyone over two (2) years delinquent will no longer receive our 
Newsletter. If your Name on The MAILING LABEL IS HIGHLITED YOU ARE DELINQUENT!!! 
 

Pray for our President and help him BUILD THE WALL!!!
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CORRESPONDING SECRETARY’S LINES - Vincent Montagna  
 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You, Brothers and Sisters of our Verrazano 10-13 Association.    You have 
supported the Casino Bus trips, Thank You.  You have supported the Golf Outings, thank you, you have 
supported the Holiday Luncheons, Thank You. You have supported the dinner meetings, Thank You. You 

have made our chapter one of the "FINEST, if not THE FINEST" chapter in the country.  We have volunteered our time, 
when and where needed.   We have donated monies far and above what was expected. We were there when we were needed.  Thank 
you for your support. You have made us what we are today. 
 
On another note.... If you are seeing a Doctor for medical reasons, obviously, DAMMIT, follow the Doctor's instructions and requests.  
If a medical procedure is needed, do what you are told when you are told.  DO NOT put off for tomorrow what you have to do today.  
We lost a member recently because of just that thinking.  The procedure was to have been done months ago but the member decided 
to postpone it till AFTER the Holidays.  Well guess what, that member is no longer with us today to do that procedure AFTER the 
Holidays. Belay that way of thinking.  Don't make life shorter than what is. 
 
We have some new “family” newsletter advertisers....   Finest Fence, you know what that implies.  Check out the family of L & P 
Tree Service.  Actually, four commands.  Also, the Armstrong car wash (bring the ad coupon for your next car 🚙 wash and Tommy 
will be happy to give you a dollar in exchange). Don’t forget the gun shop on 4B WILLOW AVENUE near Edgewater Plaza, an ex-
correction officer. 
 
Hope y'all enjoyed a wonderful Thanksgiving, a Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas, and A Happy New Year’s Eve.  I wish y'all a 
very Healthy and Happy 2020. Don't forget to get out and VOTE. Be Safe Out There.  I Bid You Adieu  
 
Regards Vinnie

TREASURER’S LINES - Christopher J. Piazza  
 

I would like to thank the members for their words of encouragement on my new position. The members on the Board 
have been very helpful with the transition in which I have been fortunate to have. Paul Ferrigno and Joseph Molloy have 
been a tremendous help along with Rich Commesso trust and confidence in me. My first task will be to make sure all 
accounts are up to date and we continue smart business. My second task is to revise and update our website. My goal 

will be to make it more interactive and easier to navigate. So, my apologies if you happen to visit our current site and it's down. We 
will continue to monitor our info@vz1013.com address so feel free to send an email if you have any questions. Be well and I hope 
you enjoyed the holidays and as always enjoy your retirement!
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RECORDING SECRETARY’S LINES - Paul Gallo  
 

On December 1, 2019 the Verrazano 10-13 ran a bus trip to the new Wind Creek casino.  The bus was sold out and I 
am happy to say all had a great time.  The Christmas show was very entertaining and lasted 2 hours.  All guest received 
$25.00 in gambling money, there were some winners and losers in the group.  We did manage to beat the snow and 
arrived back in Staten Island at 8:00PM.  I would like to thank all of our guests for making this a joy full trip, especially 

Marie Zolfo and her group.   The next trip will wait until the spring when we will not have to contend with bad weather and will be 
to Atlantic City.   Until then have a safe and happy holiday. 

TRUSTEE - Carlo Imperato 
 

Another year has passed with the loss of some of our members. May they Rest In Peace. May the new year bring good 
health to all of our members and their loved ones.  
 

The Board has been discussing having our winter meetings during the day as some members are finding it difficult to 
drive at night. In the meantime, any member who needs a ride should inquire, as we may be able to find someone willing to pick you up.  
 

Remember to thank a police officer during your travels and remember those lost in the line of duty with a prayer for them and their 
families.  
 

One last thought — the next time you think of taking your children or grandchildren to Disney World, be Aware the President of the 
company George Kalogridis stated he was in favor of “infanticide.”  Let’s see what his successor Josh D’Amaro has to say about that.  
 

Health and happiness to all - Carlo.  

TRUSTEE - William “Harpo” Silvestri 
 

Happy New Year from Governor Andrew Cuomo and Mayor Bill DeBlasio. 
Beginning January 1, 2020 things will get even tougher for New Yorkers and its law enforcement community. 
The below is from a November 2019 article in the NY Post by its Editorial Board. 
Why new ‘bail reform’ law has New York law enforcement worried 

As dumb as the moves sound, the state’s drive to spring some 900 city jailbirds early and the city’s plans to bribe them to show up 
for court are fully in the spirit of the “reform” law that kicks in Jan. 1. That’s the real problem. 
Gov. Andrew Cuomo says he was unaware of state plans for early release of hundreds of accused. Maybe so — but he can’t be igno-
rant of the law itself, since he signed it. 
The state Office of Court Administration is just figuring out how to apply the law, which outlaws bail for many offenses, when the 
ball drops in Times Square. Releasing all eligible jailbirds on New Year’s Day is impractical; hence the talk of springing them in 
batches through year’s end. 
And never mind that those sprung include the likes of Jose “Catano” Jorge, charged with first-degree criminal sale of a controlled 
substance after a customer OD’d on fentanyl-laced heroin. Or Jacob Morales, who has two prior assault convictions and allegedly 
pulled a razor on a No. 4 straphanger. Or Anthony Matarazzo, who did hard time for robbery in Jersey and stands accused of holding 
up two Manhattan banks. 
Outraged that these guys will get out early? Come Jan. 1, all such accused criminals will automatically walk pending trial. 
They’re more likely to walk after trial, too: The “reform” law also gives defense lawyers the right to see all the prosecution evidence, 
including witness names, within two weeks of arraignment. If prosecutors fail to deliver, the case may collapse. Same if witnesses 
decide they’re too scared to testify after getting “mysterious” threats. 
Now you see why departing Police Commissioner James O’Neill, incoming PC Dermot Shea and law-enforcement pros across New 
York are worried. 
Mayor Bill de Blasio’s plans to offer the accused free baseball tickets, movie passes and gift cards to get them to return for court may 
look naïve — as one Manhattan Criminal Court senior staffer aptly put it: “You’re literally rewarding them for committing a crime.” 
But rewarding criminals fits perfectly with the new law. 
Which, again, Cuomo signed. So, he gets no points for being less doofy than Blas here. 
A memo circulated by prosecutors across the state lists some of the no-bail crimes come Jan. 1: criminally negligent homicide, aggra-
vated assault on a child under 11, selling drugs on or near school grounds. 
That’s some reform. 
Op-Ed by former Police Commissioner James P. O'Neill in the Tuesday, May 28, 2019, edition of the New York Daily News. 
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CHECK YOUR 
MAILING LABEL 

 

If your mailing label is highlighted, 
your dues are not up to date. 

 

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES!

U.F. 16 is the official name of a 
police officer’s memo book. This is a 
fascinating book written by John 
Moran that reveals his experiences 
in the NYPD during exciting days as 
well as quiet times, when there was 
“NOTHING TO REPORT.” The book 
covers sixteen years and includes 
eleven years in communications 
division. 

ORDER A COPY TODAY! 
www.UF16NYPD.com 

or call (888) 795-4274 ext. 7876JOHN MORAN

TRUSTEE - William “Harpo” Silvestri, continued...  
As part of this year's budget bill, the Legislature has passed a measure that will greatly reduce the number of arrested persons for 
whom judges may require bail. Taking effect in January 2020, the new legislation, as currently enacted, will have a significant neg-
ative impact on public safety. 
The New York City Police Department favors responsible bail reform. There is no reason to hold non-violent minor offenders who 
pose no danger to public safety on cash bail of any amount. But any reform package should allow judges to remand arrested persons 
who represent a danger to others, as measured by the gravity of the offense for which they have been arrested and also by the gravity 
of offenses they have committed in the past. 
New York State is one of only three states that do not allow judges to weigh the dangerousness of a subject in determining whether 
to remand the subject or set bail. Under the new law, judges will be expressly forbidden from remanding or setting bail even for flight 
risks in the cases of lower level robberies and burglaries and virtually all drug trafficking cases, no matter how many prior offenses 
the accused robbers, burglars, and drug dealers may have. 
Beginning next year, police will be forced to release habitual criminals to return to their chronic offenses, whether violent crimes, 
burglaries, drug trafficking, or grand larcenies. For instance, an offender held on bail for a serious narcotics charge in 2018—and who 
had four prior arrests for robbery in a single year—would not be subject to bail under the new law. 
The more strident bail reform advocates bolster their case by claiming that arrests for minor crimes are swelling the jail population 
with people held on bail. The opposite is true. The NYPD has systematically reduced the number of misdemeanor arrests, which are 
down 38% in the past five years. About 89% of arrested people are already released at arraignment, or before, without bail or incar-
ceration. New York City's jail population has been declining for years, down 35% since 2013 and 63% since 1993. 
In addition to restricting judges on setting bail or remanding dangerous criminals, the new law requires that many arrested persons 
be released with desk appearance tickets or DATs, without being held even for arraignment. Typically, arrestees who are issued DATs 
are released from precinct station houses within a short time of their arrests. Approximately one quarter of people released with DATs 
never appear for their scheduled court dates, and DATs have a negligible deterrent effect on chronic offenders. 
Barring some specific disqualifying factor, had the new law been in effect in 2018, about 16,000 arrestees with prior arrests involving 
force, weapons, or sex offenses would have been released with DATs. This includes approximately 1,000 people with records of five 
or more arrests for violent crime in the prior three years. 
With New York City crime down steeply since 1993, some Albany legislators seem to have lost sight of what it takes to keep crime 
down. Our current low crime levels aren't a permanent achievement. They are a continuing challenge. 
At the NYPD, we work at that challenge every day. We target crime-prone locations, control conditions on the street, and focus on 
the criminal actors who cause much of city's crime. Disrupting the activities of the criminal population and reducing their opportu-
nities for further crime are among our principal goals and our daily responsibilities. 
The new law on bail and desk appearance tickets will make the work of disrupting criminals and deterring crime much more difficult. 
If the worst short-term outcome for chronic offenders is a DAT—which they perceive to be the equivalent of a traffic ticket—the 
police's ability to deter crime will be greatly diminished. State legislators should reconsider and revise this ill-advised legislation 
before it begins to eat away at the fabric of society.
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TRUSTEE - Paul Ferrigno 
 

Let me begin by wishing you and your families a Blessed and Very Happy New Year. 
With the new year comes tax time where Uncle Sam wants his piece of the action. 
Please be aware of the many scams that lurk about.  The following article was excerpted from an AARP website. 
 

IRS Impostor Scam 
Some brazen scammers rip off unwary taxpayers by impersonating agents of the Internal Revenue Service. They’ll call and insist that 
a potential victim has an unpaid tax bill and faces arrest unless they pay up, immediately. Con artists have numerous ways to make 
the hoax seem convincing. They can trick a caller ID to make it appear that the call is coming from an actual IRS office, and they 
may even know part of the mark’s Social Security number. 
In a recent three-year period, the Treasury Department’s inspector general for tax administration received reports of more than 1.6 
million calls from IRS impersonators, with more than 8,600 victims collectively losing almost $47 million. One massive, long-run-
ning fraud scheme, eventually busted by federal authorities, saw call centers in India use information from data brokers to find poten-
tial victims, whom they contacted and scared into making payments via reloadable gift cards or wire transfers to co-conspirators in 
the United States. Older Americans were among the prime targets.  
The IRS says scammers are increasingly turning to robocalls to reach as many potential victims as possible. Their ruses have become 
more elaborate, with some citing a nonexistent “federal student tax” that they claim their targets have neglected to pay. But you can 
deter the phony tax collectors by following some basic precautions. 

Warning Signs 
• It’s a phone call. The IRS communicates mostly through the mail, including in cases of delinquent taxes. It will generally make con-
tact by phone or in person only after a taxpayer has received multiple written notices.  
• The pretend IRS official demands immediate payment and threatens to call police and have you arrested — things the IRS says it 
never does.  

Do’s 
• Do hang up immediately, unless you have reason to think you actually owe taxes. 
• Do forward any unsolicited emails in which someone claims to be from the IRS or the Treasury Department to phishing@irs.gov.  
   Do not click on any links or open attachments.  
• Do consider filing a fraud alert or freezing your credit with the three major credit-reporting bureaus if a scammer knows part of  
   your Social Security number. 
• Do ask for identification if you’re visited by someone claiming to be from the IRS. Actual employees carry two official credentials:  
   a “pocket commission” and an HSPD-12 card, a standard ID for federal workers. An IRS employee will provide, on request, 

Dont’s 
• Don’t provide or confirm personal or financial information over the phone to someone who claims to be a government official.  
• Don’t respond to a purported IRS email or text message asking for your information. The IRS doesn’t do that.  
• Don’t agree to pay a tax bill with a prepaid debit card or wire transfer. Scammers prefer these methods because they're difficult to  
   trace and can be used almost anywhere. 
• Don’t give credit or debit card numbers to a caller claiming to be an IRS official. The IRS says it never asks for such information  
   over the phone. 
• Don’t assume a caller who tells you to verify his or her phone number by checking the IRS website is on the level. Caller IDs can  
   be rigged to display the number of a real IRS office. 
• Don’t be bullied. A scammer will issue threats and demands, but according to the IRS, if you actually owe back taxes, you will get  
   a bill in the mail and have an opportunity to appeal or to question the amount.  

SGT. AT ARMS - Jack Hellman 
 

I want to wish all a very HAPPY NEW YEAR. 
 

Hopefully, 2020 will be a better year for all and especially so for those who've had losses, ill health and disappointments. 
 

To all you Snowbirds, have a safe trip and we'll see you in the spring.  
All who attended the December Christmas Luncheon had a great time.  The turnout was great and the food delicious. 
 

For all our members outside the New York area, this is intended for you. 
We are always thinking of you.  If there are any problems that our organization can help you with, please get in touch with us. 
 

Once again, have a safe and Happy New Year! 
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NATIONAL NYCPD 10-13 ORGANIZATIONS, INC. 
 

College Scholarship Application  
2020 – 2021!

!
 
Sponsor’s Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
City:  _______________________________    State:  _____________  Zip:  _______________ 
 
Phone #:  ___________________________________  E-Mail:  __________________________ 
 
National 10-13 Chapter:  _________________________________________________________ 
 
     Applicant’s Name:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
     Relationship to Sponsor:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
     Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
     City:  ______________________________    State:  _____________  Zip:  ______________ 
 
     Phone #:  _________________________________  E-Mail:  __________________________ 
 
     Applicant’s High School:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
     College Attending:  ___________________________________________________________ 
 
     Address:  ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
     City:  ______________________________   State:  ______________  Zip:  ______________ 
 
 

 
 
Mail completed application and College Letter of Acceptance to Committee 
Chairman, Richard Molloy, 52 Champ Avenue, Pearl River, New York 10965. 
 
 

!"#$"%&'&())*+,-"&./&01$)*-&2"3*%""&4%5+,*6+3*.,7&./&8"9&:.%;&
2"-.5,*6"<&$=&3>"&?.,5%"77&./&3>"&@,*3"<&A3+3"7B&3>"&C"5*7)+31%"&./&3>"&A3+3"&./&8"9&:.%;&

(,<&3>"&8"9&:.%;&?*3=&?.1,-*)&+7&3>"&"73+$)*7>"<&1,*.,&%"D%"7",3*,5&+))&%"3*%"<&8:?&0.)*-"&4//*-"%7 

Please Note:  Applicant must be entering 1st year of college.                
Only one scholarship will be awarded per sponsor, per applicant.  
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Pass this on to family & friends 

DEATH OF A RETIRED MEMBER - NOTIFICATION TO NYPD 
Immediately notify the NYPD Operations Unit at 646-610-5580 
Inform them that you are calling to report the death of a retired police 
officer and are requesting Pallbearers for his funeral. 
 

Give the NYPD Operations Unit the following information: 
Name & Rank 
Tax Registry No.  
Social Security No.  
Date appointed           
Date Retired 
Last Command  
Organizations  
Date of Death  ____/____/______ 

Name & Address of Funeral Home 
Date & Times of viewing 
Name & Address of Church 
Time of Funeral Mass: _________ 
Name of cemetery 
Next of kin 
NOTE: Request NYPD Flag for casket & Pallbearers 
Notify the appropriate union 

NEWSLETTER ADVERTISING RATES 
  Business Card Ad ... $75    Half Page Ad ... $250 
  Quarter Page Ad ... $150    Full Page Ad ... $300 

 

Mail in your sponsorship fee to: NYCPD Verrazano 10-13, PO Box 061-725, Staten Island, NY 10306 
Include your business card or send a JPG, JPEG, BMP, or PDF FILE to Info@VZ1013.com 

 

For Information Contact Joe Molloy (718) 524-8031 or visit the websites: www.vz1013.com or www.nycop.com 
 

Ads may be reduced in size by as much as 25% for printing clarity or conspicuous placing.  Ads will appear in four newsletters.

 

CHALLENGE COINS 
 

$10 each 
+ Postage 

 
Contact Vinnie Montagna for Details at 

info@vz1013.com 

 

1899 VICTORY BOULEVARD  
Staten Island, NY 10314  
(718) 273-8802  
Email: Apastries1@aol.com 
    @alfonsosvictory 
 
200 SOUTH AVENUE EAST 
Suite 103 
Cranford, NJ 07016 
(908) 276-8802 
Email: AlfonsosCranford@gmail.com  
    @alfonsoscranford 
 
www.AlfonsosPastries.com PASTRY SHOPPE
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The NYCPD Verrazano  10-13 
Memorial  High School  & College   

2020 Scholarship 
 
Award Application

APPLICATION 
The application is available in this newsletter (see below) or may be obtained online www.vz1013.com or by 
contacting our office (347) 216 5215.  It must be completed on the provided application form (see below) or it can be 
duplicated.  Non-conforming applications will be discarded. 

SPONSOR 
Applicants must be sponsored by a member of the NYCPD Verrazano 10-13 Association in good standing for the past 
three (3) consecutive years.  A Sponsor may submit multiple applications for different children.  However, a 
sponsor is limited to only one scholarship award selection every three (3) consecutive yearly drawings. 

ELIGIBILTY 
A son, daughter or grandchild of a member is eligible for a scholarship and must be attending or enrolled in a College or 
University on a full-time basis (taking at least 12 credits) for the 2019 school year.  Each child can only win once, but a 
member can sponsor another child after waiting three (3) years. High School students must be attending a tuition-
paying school. 

ONLY ONE ENTRY PER APPLICANT 
Only one application per applicant is permitted.  If more than one application is received for the same applicant, all 
but one application for that applicant will be discarded.   

VERIFICATION OF ATTENDANCE 
Applicants must be attending the education facility during the application year.   Proof of enrollment must accompany the 
application.  

NUMBER OF SCHOALRSHIPS AWARDED 
For the 2019 school year, three (3) College scholarships and one (1) High School scholarship will be awarded in the 
amount of $500.00 each. 

SCHOLARSHIP DRAWINGS 
Drawings will be on a lottery basis in order to give each applicant an equal chance for selection.  Scholarship awards will 
be drawn by the Scholarship Committee at the NYCPD Verrazano 10-13 Association holiday meeting in December.  They 
will be drawn in full view of the members present (Alternate drawing date is the January general meeting).  All 
applications must be received prior to the drawing date.  NO APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED ON THE DAY OF THE DRAWING. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------Cut along dotted line---------------------------------------------------------------------  

_______NYCPD VERRAZANO 10-13 ASSOCIATION � 2020 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION_____ 

(PLEASE PRINT) 
SPONSORING MEMBER OF THE NYCPD VERRAZANO 10-13 ASSOCIATION 

Last Name: ______________________ First Name: __________________ MI: ___ Home Phone: (        ) ______ _______ 

Address: ________________________________ City:_______________ State: ___ Zip _______ Year Joined Org: _____ 

APPLICANT 

Last Name: ______________________ First Name: __________________ MI: ___ Home Phone: (        ) ______ _______ 

Address: ________________________________ City:_______________ State: ___ Zip _______ Date of Birth: ________ 

Cell Phone: (       ) _____ ______ Email: ________________________________ Relationship to Sponsor: ____________ 

School Attending:  ___________________________________ Date: ___________ Give a brief statement about your 

Community Involvement: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

MAIL APPLICATION TO: NYCPD Verrazano 1013 Association, Scholarship Committee, PO Box 061725, Staten Island, NY 10306 

The RMP - Representing Members Proudly

15



DID YOU FAIL TO RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP IN 
2018, 2019, 2020?

If so, you do not meet our membership eligibility requirements for:

Submitting a Scholarship Application
(3 years continuous membership)

If you do not know if you qualify, send us an Email:  info@VZ1013.com or call (347) 216 5215

You can print out this Membership Application and submit it as per the instructions on the bottom of the form.

------------------------------------------------------------------------------Cut along dotted line--------------------------------------------------------------------

                 [  ] 2020 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

               < [  ] LATE MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION
(Please indicate appropriate selection(s) if you wish to pay your past dues)

Annual Dues: $25.00 per year
[  ] New Member       [ ] Renewal       [ ] Associate Member [  ] Life Member [  ] Other__________

(PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY)

[  ] 2018
[  ] 2019
[  ] 2020

 

Last Name:  ____________________________First Name:  ____________________________ MI:  ______ 

Street Address:  ________________________________________________________________ Apt:  _____ 

City:  _____________________________State: ______ Zip:  ______________________ 

Home Phone:  _______________________Cell Phone: ___________________________ Shirt size:  ______ 

Email: _____________________________________________    

DOB: ______/______/__________ [   ] Spouse or [   ] Surviving Spouse - Name: _____________________ 
           Month       Day           Year  
  
Date Appointed:_________ Tax Registry#: ________Date Retired:_________ Command: _____________ 

Rank: ______[   ] Active?   or    Type of Retirement: [   ] Service [   ] 3/4  [   ] Vested  [   ]   Other________ 
  Newsletter preference: [   ] PAPERLESS (website) [   ] by Mail  [   ] Both - If you GO PAPERLESS will save the organization $$$.    

I wish to purchase additional membership card(s).  If more than 2 cards mailed add $.25 per card for postage.  
   
Number of additional card ____ @ $1.00 per card = $_____ + $25.00 (Membership dues) = Amount enclosed $ _______.  
 

Mail application & payment to:  The NYC Verrazano 10-13 Association, PO Box 061-725, Staten Island, NY 10306 

The RMP - Representing Members Proudly
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SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
Mention that you are a member of the NYCPD Verrazano 10-13 Association
L

&
P

T
re

e
S

er
vi

ce
Ta

ke
 D

ow
ns

•
La

nd
 C

le
ar

in
g

•
S

tu
m

p 
R

em
ov

al
•

Fu
lly

 In
su

re
d

•
Th

re
e 

G
en

er
at

io
ns

of
 E

xp
er

ie
nc

e
•

3
4

7
.2

0
0

.8
1

9
6

19
3 

K
in

g 
S

tre
et

S
.I.

, N
.Y

. 1
03

08
•

R
o

n
n

ie
 &

 R
ic

h
ie

FAMILY NYPD - 62 PCT, 121 PCT, FID

 
     Admitted in NY & NJ 
 
 

JOHN D. HARRINGTON 
ATTORNEY 

 
 

                                                                    Tel: (718) 815-0602 
390 Manor Road                                         Fax: (718) 815-0603 
Staten Island, NY 10314      Email: jharringtonlaw@gmail.com

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
FREE ESTIMATES

PETE / RAY                           Phone (718) 356-3379
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HUNTING & FISHING 

LICENSES 

SOLD HERE!!!
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H.R. 218 Training 

& Certification
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SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS 
Mention that you are a member of the NYCPD Verrazano 10-13 Association
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Noon, Wednesday, December 16, 2020

The RMP - Representing Members Proudly
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2020 MEETINGS 
All meetings will be held at the  

Knights of Columbus S.I. Council 
22 Hillside Terrace, Staten Island, NY 10308 

 

Meetings are on the 3rd Wednesday  
of the month at 7:15 PM as follows: 

 
January 15th 
February 19th 
March 18th 
April 15th 
May 20th 
June 17th 

July NO MEETING 
August NO MEETING 

September 16th 
October 21st 

November 18th 
December 16th Christmas Luncheon  


